
NOTICE NO. 8 

NOTICE 

DATE |5 08-25 
notify that college office will remain closed on 16h August, 2025 (Saturday) on 

account of "Janmastami" as declared by Govt. of West Bengal (vide no. 3037-F(P2), dated 
14/08/2025). College will reopen as usual on 18" August, 2025. 

Officer-in-Charge 
Govt. General Degree College, KGP-I1 

Madpur, Paschim Medinipur, 721149. 
Officer-in-charge 

Govt. General Degree College 
Kharagpur-li, Madpur 

Paschim Medinipur-721149 
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